Warm Seasons Greeting from the Green Team!

## Our Mission

The Green Team is a team of both core and ad hoc volunteers who help look after and maintain the green spaces in Whitchurch-on-Thames. Coming together in this way also encourages a sense of community and is a good way of getting to know people.

## What's On

In January we'll be publishing the working parties for 2020. In the mean time you can find out more about the team and what we have planned at our new page on the village website here; <a href="https://whitchurchonthames.com/groups/greenteam.html">https://whitchurchonthames.com/groups/greenteam.html</a>

## What's Happened Recently

A big thank you to all the volunteers who've helped with these tasks over the past month

- Cleaning and trimming the Manor Road Playground
- Sweeping and tidying Muddy Lane
- Quotes being obtained for the work in the Polish Church Garden. More information about this project can be found here; <a href="https://whitchurchonthames.com/groups/polishgarden.html">https://whitchurchonthames.com/groups/polishgarden.html</a>
- General clearing of leaves throughout the village

## Find out more

Visit our page on the village website <a href="https://whitchurchonthames.com/groups/greenteam.html">https://whitchurchonthames.com/groups/greenteam.html</a> or contact me on 07557 852600 or alexa@ontherunhealthandfitness.co.uk

A big thank you to everyone who's helped us in 2019, your efforts and support are much appreciated. Many thanks also to the core Green Team members who's invested huge amount of time and energy into the green spaces of the village this year; Gill, Sally, John, Keith and Leslie - your work and passion for this village is really appreciated!

Wishing you and your families a wonderful Christmas and a very happy New Year!

Alexa and the rest of the Green Team